
Resilience                  Respect                   Excellence                    Pride 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

                    
 

__________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

WEEK 6 

NEWSLETTER 

THURSDAY 2ND JUNE 2022 

 
  

Enrolment 2023 
 

We are currently taking enrolments for 2023. If you have a child starting school next 
year, please contact our office so we can begin the process.  
 

Harmony Day  
 

Harmony Day was simply beautiful. It was wonderful to see so many families at our  
assembly and also for our picnic lunch. Unfortunately, our lawns were saturated and 
sodden, so we had to squish together where we could find a dry spot! But we loved 
 having so many families at school. 
  

 

Your child’s report this week – C.A.T.S 
 

Your Child’s School report will be uploaded this week. 
Why are these CATs important? They are an assessment of your child’s learning. 
What’s your role? Please read the CAT and add a comment. Give your child some encouragement.  
This week’s CATs are: 
 

• Preps – Reading 

• Gr 1/2 - Writing 

• Gr 3 – Digital Technology 

• Gr 5 – Maths & Writing 
 

Keeping our children Safe  
 

Traffic congestion - PLEASE keep our children safe 
Because it’s getting colder, we have more cars dropping off 
and picking up children. This means we need to take extra  
care. Please abide by all signage and do the right thing to  
keep our children safe. 

 
 
 



 
                                                                    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Harmony Day 
 
On Friday 27th May we celebrated Harmony Day with the theme ‘Everyone Belongs’. Harmony Day is a day to celebrate 
Australian multiculturalism, and the successful integration of migrants into our community.  
To celebrate in our school community, we had an incredible assembly, showcasing different cultural languages, dances and 
traditional dress.  
Students were also involved in several activities back in their classrooms, sharing their knowledge of their culture and learning 
about how other cultures have positively impacted our lives. We love acknowledging the diversity at Mildura West, as we 
have over 30 different nationalities and cultures. We always promote inclusiveness, respect and a sense of belonging for 
Everyone. 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tiny Terrariums 
 

Families of Grade 3 students might have noticed some new plants at your home. Students loved making terrariums, 
planting veggies and picking herbs in the Enviro Area last Thursday!  
 
 
 


